
Alamance Artisans
Minutes

October 15, 2024

There were 7 people in attendance including the speaker. Since most wanted to leave
before dark the program was given first.

Julie Novara, owner of Julie Johnson Writing Services, presented a program on The
Beauty of Artistic Expression for Artists and Communities.

Business:

Wayne Drumheller reported on the Festival of Arts, Books & Fine Crafts. Around
280 people visited the show. Some of the church members were very helpful in setting
up and cleaning up and being general hosts. Some of the participants had very good
sales.

Linda Reville told us about Hearts for Neighbors which is a fundraising project for
the victims of Hurricane Helene in our mountains. Burlington Artists League is seeking
donations of art to sell at their gallery. Details are on the Burlington Artist League
website.

We are in great need of Board Members for the 2025 term.

There was discussion about future show opportunities including online sales.

The next meeting will be November 19. There is no meeting in December. The
January meeting will be a potluck on January 21.

Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito


